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MICHIGAN Chief of Fire and Emergency Services

From: Lee Mayes Captain/Assistant Fire Marshal
To:  Planning Department

Date:  August 13, 2019
Re:  Auburn Rd. Plaza

SITE PLAN REVIEW

FILE NO:19-013.2 REVIEW NO: 1

APPROVED X DISAPPROVED

The Rochester Hills Fire Department approves this review. Please note the fire hydrant is not shown on the site
plan at the Emmons Avenue Plaza. Please verify where the existing hydrant is located or will this hydrant be

relocated.

Lee Mayes
Captain/Assistant Fire Marshal




